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Dear Mr Gomez 
 
 
Re: Retrospective cohort study of statin therapy effect on resected colorectal liver 
metastases 
 
 
In accordance with Nottingham University Hospitals Trusts Policy and Procedure, we are 
pleased to grant approval for your Healthcare Evaluation project looking at the role of statins 
in metastatic colorectal cancer. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
Ian Brown 
 
 
Divisional Clinical Audit Officer 
  
 
 
 
 

 


